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DIARY DATES
Club Night

Thursday 17th December
THE SMITHY
COWFOLD

DIY party. Please see vital details
on following pages. Additionally,
please be sure to limber up with
your own libation.
A favourite, at this time of year is
a spicy little wine from the famous
vinyard on the Scottish Isle of
Mull. The organic process,
involving marine life to the very
fullest, means that when the

grapes are ‘on the tern’ they are
ready for harvesting and that is what
endows this bottle with its unique
character - as terns cannot carry
many grapes at a time. (The other
famous export from this tiny isle
was, of course the famous hair style
from the early ’80s, the Mull-et.)

!STOP PRESS!
New Year’s Day Barbecue

IS on New Year’s Day
What are the chances of that
happening! See inside for details...

2CVGB NATIONAL MEETING
2-6th June 2016

Please put this your diaries NOW!
Our locally organised National at
Apuldram. On-line booking
available at 2cvgb.com or see
details and booking form in 2CVGB
News. All traders (2CV related or
otherwise) please contact
matt@matthewdamper.co.uk
Ideas and offers to bring stalls for
the Apuldram meeting where we
plan to have a 'Village Fete' will be
very gratefully received.
Get thinking and planning!

Oozepaper of Choice of the
S o u t h  D o w n s  E s c a r g o t s

D e c e m b e r  2 0 1 5
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SOUTH DOWNS ESCARGOTS

Our December meeting – Thursday 17th will NOT be at

the Royal Oak at Wineham but at The Smithy,

Cowfold on the  opposite side of the road from the car

park by the green in Cowfold. The car park entrance is

indeed virtually opposite the Smithy. We have met

there before in December but if anyone is uncertain on

directions please contact Kit White on 07702 580111 or

email Kit at ccckitwhite@gmail.com.

The meeting will again be a sort of DIY Christmas

Party with a quiz and games to make it a fun evening.

As this is DIY please bring along edible items

according to the first letter of your surname. If your

name starts with A to M please bring a savoury

contribution and if N to Z a sweet contribution.

We will also need to discuss at this meeting where we

are going to have the South Downs Escargots Annual

Christmas Meal.

NEW YEAR’S DAY
Don’t believe your 2CVGB magazines! The New

Year’s Barbecue at Hayling Island run by Les Fils de

Vitesse, assisted by the Pompey Puddleducks, WILL be

on Friday January 1st and not on Sunday January 3rd as

published in December 2CVGB News.

CONTACT

Sue or Maurice Dilley, 01903 267469

E-mail mauricedilley@hotmail.com
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All the best,

Maurice

For further information about
The South Downs

Escargots or
Contact: Maurice and Sue Dilley

01903 267469
E-mail: s_dilley@hotmail.com
mauricedilley@hotmail.com
theslimes@wiseostrich.com

Check out the S.D.E. website:
www.southdownsescargots.com
Events ideas? Please contact Louisa

Rich on 01903 200058
Or: richfamily@ntlworld.com

meet on the third Thursday of
every month at

2CV      DYANE      AMI      AK      AZU      ACADIANE      MEHARI      LOMAX

DARAS RICH
07707  995517

PLUS NEW & SECONDHAND PARTS AT:

Mechanical Repairs        Servicing        Welding        Mots        Etc
FULLY TRAINED MECHANIC WITH OVER 30 YEARS EXPERIENCE OF ALL TYPES OF CAR

http://www.southdownsescargots.com

